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Dear Families, 
 
We are looking forward to a great school year! This year, one of our big goals is to create a learning 
environment where every student is showing Jaguar P.R.I.D.E. (Positive, Respect, In-Control, Dependable, 
& Engaged).    
 
This year we will be using LiveSchool, an app that will help us share behavior feedback with you 
and your child. Your child will receive positive points in LiveSchool for hard work and good 
behavior. We will also give feedback on negative choices your child may make. 
 
You will be able to access all this information right from your computer or phone by downloading the 
free LiveSchool app. You should have received another sheet that explains how to set this up.  
 
By setting up a LiveSchool account, you will also be able to receive weekly emails with data on: 

● The number of points your child received. 
● Any comments they received from their teachers. 
● Your child’s current LiveSchool point balance. 
● Any rewards your child redeemed from the school store. 

We also want to make learning fun for your child this year! As part of our use of LiveSchool, your child will 
be able to spend his or her points on school-wide rewards at our PBIS Jaguar Store. We are going to be 
focusing on positive reinforcement and encouragement and hope that your child earns lots of exciting 
rewards! 

We will be working hard to make this the best school year yet for your child! To learn more, please visit 
the following web address for a short video introduction to the service: https://www.whyliveschool.com/  
 
If you have any questions, or if you need the Access Sheet, please feel free to email me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ebony Robinson, RTI Resource Teacher, Ebony.Robinson1@hcps.net, Jennings Middle School 

 


